Greetings All,

I am really grateful to Nick C for stepping up as moderator.

We met on Friday, May 10 at 7 pm on Zoom.

It was a relatively brief meeting with some interesting reports. I most appreciated that Lucille is working so hard on outreach and 12 step within work. I also was grateful to Ross for offering an early glimpse at the voting at the WSBC. Nick C explained that North Jersey and South Jersey had already begun a virtual sponsorship day program. We decided to join them in sponsoring that program.

Our next Meeting is June 14, 2024 at 7 PM on Zoom.

Yours in Service, Robin B Chair - CJIOA